
 

 
 

 
Rainbow​ ​  ​ ​ Provision 

   
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are the Deaf Provision here at Jubilee Primary School. We are a new team that consists of 
some new and existing members of staff. 
 
●​ My name is Ms Petcher. I am the Teacher of the Deaf (in training) and I will be overseeing 

all teaching and interventions provided by the Deaf Provision as well as working directly 
with all of your children.  

●​ Miss Vardy (HLTA) will be teaching and running interventions with all the children.  
●​ Mr Michael will be supporting children in Obsidian Class 
●​ Miss Danielly will be supporting children in Pearl Class 
●​ Miss Kaur will be supporting children in Sapphire Class  
 
If your child is not in either of these three classes, we will be working with your child at least weekly 
on areas they need support in. Some children will also be accessing the support provided by The 
Sunshine Provision and I will be working closely with them and their class teacher to make sure 
that your child is getting the support they need.  
 
On Wednesday 8th October, all children supported by the Deaf Provision are going on a free trip to 
the Wellcome Collection on the Euston Road. We will be visiting the two current exhibitions on the 
history of sign language (1880 THAT) and of fingerspelling (Finger Talk). We will be taking enough 
adults to support the children, but would like to invite parents to join us on this trip so that they can 
learn more about Deaf history and culture. More details to follow soon.  
 
Your child’s class teacher is your main point of contact but I will always try to be available at the 
end of the school day to talk to parents / carers if you have any questions or concerns regarding 
your child. I am also available on the email address below. 
 
I look forward to getting to know you all. 
 
Kindest regards, 

Eve Petcher 
Ms Eve Petcher 
rainbow@jubilee.lambeth.sch.uk 
Teacher of the Deaf (in training) 
Deaf Provision Jubilee Primary School 

 
 


